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11 December 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

I am pleased to inform you that Mark Dyson will be acting Headteacher of Cathedral 

School from 1st January 2019 until the end of the academic year. Mark is currently the 

deputy Headteacher at St Joseph’s Plymouth. Many thanks to him and Brendan Gill, 

the Headteacher of St Joseph’s for their support and flexibility. 

Between now and July, we will review the way in which the federation is working and 

make a decision about how best to lead the two schools. 

Best wishes, 

 

Louise Adams 

Director of Education and Standards 

Plymouth CAST 
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